
Journalism Advisory Committee 

Meeting on August 18, 2021 

 

 

Present at the meeting: 

Steven Harris, Chair (History and American Studies); Kimberley Kinsley (College of Business); 

Jennifer Mailloux, Secretary (Psychological Science); Marie McAllister (English and 

Linguistics); and Sushma Subramanian (Communication and Digital Studies, ex officio) 

 

 

Business of the meeting: 

 

- We welcomed one another back for the 2021-2022 academic year!   

 

- We discussed our early-semester goals, which include moving forward on our mission to 

ensure that the organization and funding of the Blue & Gray Press, as well as the position of its 

faculty adviser, best support the journalistic and academic missions of the newspaper.   

 

- Last, Sushma noted that we can expect to see the Blue & Grey Press Operating Procedure early 

this semester for review, comment, and eventual approval.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer Mailloux 

Journalism Advisory Committee Secretary 

 


